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         M  E  D  I  A    R  E  L  E  A  S  E  
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
November 7, 2006        
For Immediate Release 
 

Special Fundraising Concert with Bramwell Tovey 
to Honour the Memory of Neil Harris 

 
WINNIPEG—Former Winnipeg Symphony Orchestra conductor Bramwell Tovey is returning to 
Winnipeg to co-host a special concert to raise funds for the Neil Harris Bursary at The University of 
Winnipeg.  Maestro Tovey is Conductor Laureate, Winnipeg Symphony Orchestra and Musical Director of 
the Vancouver Symphony Orchestra. 
 
“Remembering Neil: A Tribute to Neil Harris” will be held on Sunday, November 26, 2006 at 7:30 p.m. at 
Sturgeon Creek United Church, 207 Thompson Drive in west Winnipeg. 
 
Co-hosted by Andrea Ratuski, the event will feature some of Winnipeg’s finest musical performers 
celebrating the life of the late Neil Harris through music and song.  Maestro Tovey graciously offered to 
travel to Winnipeg, at his own expense, to be part of this memorable evening. As well, all of the 
performers—Gwen Hoebig, Ron Paley, Bison Men’s Choir, Zane Zalis and Prodigy, members of The 
Winnipeg Singers, and Debbie and Jerry Maslowsky— are donating their services. 
 
Concert proceeds will go to support the Neil Harris Bursary at The University of Winnipeg.  The fund was 
established in 2004 by Mr. Harris’ family and friends to help promising students at the University. 
  
Neil Harris, who lost his battle with Lou Gehrig’s Disease in 2000, is remembered as a talented musician, 
composer, architect, teacher, TV producer and performer, filmmaker, playwright, musical theatre director, 
music reviewer, and great friend of the arts.  His passing left a considerable void in the Manitoba arts 
community; but his remarkable spirit lives on in his family and his art.  
 
Tickets are $25 ($15 for students) and are available through the Winnipeg Symphony Orchestra Box  
Office at 204.949.3999 or McNally Robinson Booksellers.  Donations to the Neil Harris Bursary will be 
gratefully accepted by The University of Winnipeg Foundation, 705-491 Portage Ave., Winnipeg,  MB 
R3B 2E4 or online at www.uwinnipegfoundation.ca/donate/ 
 
 
Located in the heart of downtown, The University of Winnipeg is a compact, diverse, multicultural academic 
community committed to access and excellence. Home to more than 9,200 full- and part-time students, 
UWinnipeg has been ranked by our graduates in the Top Ten of all Canadian universities when asked about 
their “Entire Educational Experience” (Maclean’s Graduate Survey, June 2006). The Globe & Mail 2006 
Report Card gives The University of Winnipeg an overall ‘A’ grade in the areas of teaching quality, class sizes, 
faculty-student interaction, and the availability of faculty outside classroom hours. Find out why. Visit 
www.uwinnipeg.ca 
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For interviews or more information, please contact: 
 
Laurie Mainster 
Remembering Neil Concert Communications/Marketing Chair  
T: 204.339.6737 
 
Or 
 
Pat Robertson, Development Officer/Donor Stewardship 
The University of Winnipeg Foundation     
T: 204.789.1440 E: p.robertson@uwinnipeg.ca 
 
 
  
 


